
To,

BSE Limited,
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,
Mumbai- 400001

Dear Sir/Madam,

Sub: Revised Closure of trading window

Date: 06.02.20L8

Unit: Palred Technologies Limited (Scrip Code: S325Zt)

With reference to the letter dated 06.02.2018 at 1-L:20 A.M., this is to inform you that, due to
clerical error the upcoming board meeting date was mentioned as February IO,2OL7 instead of
February L4,2OL8.

Accordingly, the correct trading window closure is from February 7,ZOt8 and will re-open 4g
hours after the publication of the December quarter un-audited financial results to the public in
the Board Meeting scheduled to be held on February t4,2OLg.

This if further informed that as per the Company's internal Code for prevention of Insider
Trading (as amended w.e.f. May 9, 2015) the trading window for dealing in the securities of the
Company is closed for the Company's Directors / Officers and designated employees of the
Company from February 7,2018 and will re-open 48 hours after the publication of the
December quarter un-audited financial results to the public in the Board Meeting scheduled to
be held on February L4,2OL8.

I request you to take this revised information on records of the Exchange.

Thanking you.

yours faithfullv. 
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Naveen Kumar
Company Secretary

CC: To all the Designated Employees / Directors /Officers
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